
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

LOWER WALL ROAD, WEST HYTHE 
 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2020 

 
To allow culvert repair works to be carried out, Kent County Council 

has made an Order to temporarily prohibit through traffic on part of 
Lower Wall Road, West Hythe. 

 
A closure is currently planned from Monday 9 November 2020, with 

estimated completion by 21 November 2020. 
 

Lower Wall Road will be closed between the junctions with Tame Lane 
and Aldergate Lane. 

 
The alternative route for through traffic is via Donkey Street, 

Thorndike Road, Church Road and Tame Lane back to Lower Wall 
Road. 

 

Due to the nature of the works, it will not be possible to re-open the 
road outside the working hours.  

 
The planned dates and duration may change for various reasons 

including the current coronavirus situation, and updated information 
can be found on www.one.network – [Kent County Council Permit 

GE40111404352-5], with any changes signposted on site and notified 
locally.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

PUBLIC 

NOTICE 


